Dear Mary Hill Community,

Registration day is scheduled for tomorrow, Thursday, September 10, 2020.
Please be on time and attend at your assigned registration time as follows:

Thursday, Groups of Students
September 10

9:00-9:15 A-D

9:30-9:45 E-H
10:00-10:15 I-L
10:30-10:45 M-P
11:00-11:15 Q-T
11:30-11:45 U-Z

e All French Immersion stream students are to register outside the building at
tables near Door # 4 (East Gym door off of Humber Cres)

e All English stream students are to register outside the building at tables
near Door # 1 (Southwest door off of Aire Cres under the covered area)

On Friday, September Friday Grade 1-5 students will have Health
and Safety Orientation as follows:

Friday, Groups of Students
September 11
9:00-10:00 Students with last initials A-I
10:30 - 11:30 Students with last initials J-R
12:30 to 1:30 Students with last initials S-Z

® Returning Students Grade 1 to 5 are to wait outside of door they used last
year for their previous teacher to pick them up for their Health and Safety
orientation

® New Students Grade 1to 5 are to meet at the grassy area by the flag pole
(Humber Cres side) and a teacher will pick them up for their Health and
Safety orientation






